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On October 20th Sudbury Detectives responded to Lahey Hospital in Burlington to interview a 

female victim regarding unknown circumstances.  During the interview, Detectives learned the 

victim had been severely beaten while being held against her will at a Sudbury residence.  

Additionally, the suspect threatened to kill her and her child in trying to intimidate her from 

reporting circumstances to authorities. The identity of the suspect was confirmed whereby he 

was placed under arrest for a litany of charges, following a motor vehicle stop on Boston Post 

Road in Sudbury.  He was transported to the Sudbury Police Department for booking where he 

was initially cooperative but turned belligerent, uncooperative and violent. 

 

In light of the numerous struggles/altercations that occurred in securing Mr. Bozier in a 

cell/booking room, the suspect was evaluated by the Sudbury Fire Department for a small cut to 

his finger.  He then complained of other medical ailments resulting in him being transported to 

Emerson Hospital in Concord, twice, where he was cleared both times by medical professionals.  

During the altercations, several officers sustained scrapes, cuts and bruising but medical 

treatment was not necessary. 

 

Ultimately, Peter Bozier (28) of 693 Boston Post Road in Sudbury was arrested and charged with 

the following: 

 

 Kidnapping 

 Strangulation 

 Assault and Battery 

 Assault and Battery with a Dangerous Weapon (2 counts) 

 Intimidation of a Witness 

 Assault and Battery on a Police Officer (2 counts) 

 Threats to Commit a Crime 

 Unlicensed Operation of a Motor Vehicle 

 Marked Lanes Violation 

 

Bozier was transported to the Framingham District Court on October 21st where he was held 

pending a dangerous hearing scheduled for next week.  We would like to thank the Concord 

Police Department and the Massachusetts State Police in assisting with controlling Bozier in 

transporting him from the hospital.  We would also like to thank the Sudbury Fire Department as 

well as the Emerson medical staff in ensuring Bozier’s health even with his belligerence. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 
Scott Nix 

Chief of Police 


